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July 26, 2010 

 

 

Nicole Miller 

Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

Federal Election Commission 

 

 

Dear Nicole Miller, 

 

I corrected the problem that was sited in your July 14th letter regarding the official address of the State Street Bank 

and Trust Company Voluntary Political Action Committee. The address listed in the Statement of Organization that you 

received on 3/5/07 is infact the correct address.  Going forward, that address will appear on all reports submitted 

electronically. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

George A. Russell, Jr. 

Treasurer. 

Treasurer. 


